Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.5: Ingrid Welch

————— Original Message-----

From: Ingrid Welch [mailto:ingridl22@adelphia.net]
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2006 11:36 AM

To: antelope-pardeelfaspeneg.com

Subject: High tension transmission line

To: John Boccio & Marian Kadota:

Tt has JUST come to my attention that Leona Valley is one of the
potential sites to add new high tension transmission lines.

I moved here 22 years ago because I wanted to live in a small community
with clean air and a rural atmosphere. The value of my property has
increase in

22 vears and Leona Valley has lived up to it's wonderful atmosphere and
quiet living.

T am totally against the plans that Edison is proposing to destroy this
wonderful community of ours. Not only will ocur property values go down I C.5-1
but it will be a much more dangerous place to live due the to

electromagnetic fields that will radiate from the high tensicn lines. I C.5-2

Due to the fact that this has just recently come to the attention to us

the home cwners it is nct fair that the deadline for comments is

September 18th 2006. More time i1s needed for us to get more facts and C.5-3
be able to put cur thoughts te this proposed project before a final

decisicn is made.

T ask that a 45 day extension to the deadline be made to accommodate
those of us who live here in Lecna Valley. I am sure vyou have had many
months or mavbe even years in planning this project and I feel we
deserve at least the same if not more time to deal with such and issue
that can completely change our way of living and health issues.

Sincerely:

Ingrid Welch
8Znd St, West
Leona Valley

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-9 December 2006



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.5: Ingrid Welch

C.5-1 Please see General Response GR-1 regarding potential effects on property values.
C.5-2 Please see General Response GR-3 regarding EMF concerns.

C.5-3 Please see General Response GR-5 regarding the noticing procedures for an EIR/EIS. On
September 13, the CPUC and the Forest Service formally extended the public review period for the
Draft EIR/EIS to October 3, 2006.

December 2006 Ap.8C-10 Final EIR/EIS



